
  
 

Saint Lawrence & Saint Philip 
 Roman Catholic Churches   

Fr. Marc Solomon - Pastor  
Deacon Paul McCoy - Deacon  

 
Weekend Masses 

    
Saturday @ 5:00 pm at St. Lawrence 

Sunday   @ 8:00 am at St. Philip 
Sunday   @ 10:00 am at St. Lawrence 

(Live-Streamed For Your Convenience)  
Weekday Masse 

 All at St. Lawrence    
 

Monday, Tuesday, Thursday  & Friday - 8:00am  
Wednesday - 12:00pm 

              

      
Holy Hour    

  
Tuesday Evenings 6:00 at St. Lawrence 

 
      First Friday  

 
Adoration 4:00 pm to 5:00 pm  
Mass @5:15 pm at St. Lawrence  

Reconciliation:   
             

Saturday @ 4:15pm to 4:45pm at St. Lawrence 
Sunday @ 7:30am at St. Philip 



  

                                                         St. Lawrence & St. Philip Church 

Sick Calls 
 

Visits to the hospitals are made 
per patient request. Please notify 
the office of any hospitalization, 

Communion to the sick and 
shut-in visits.  Emergencies will 

be addressed at any time. 

Sacrament of Matrimony 
 

Parishioners are requested  
to contact the pastor  

at least six months in advance  
to begin preparation. 

 Participation is required in   
Pre-Cana  or  Engagement Encounter. 

Sponsor Certificates  
 

Letters of recommendation issued 
only to confirmed parishioners  

(age 16+) in good standing, 
 who attend Mass regularly and  
support the parish with time, 

treasure or talent. 

Sacrament of Baptism 
 

By appointment.   
Please call the Parish Office 

 for more information.   
Pre-Baptismal instruction  

is required.   
 

    
          
 

 
  

  
Monday, August 22, 2022 

The Queenship of the Blessed Virgin Mary  
8:00 AM    Anna Thomas 
( Butch & Marie Sanner ) 

 
Tuesday, August 23,  2022 

Weekday  
8:00 AM    Fr. James Dugan 

2nd Pastor of St. Lawrence Church 
( St. Lawrence Parish ) 

 

St. Philip Feast Day Mass - at St. Philip 

6:00 PM    For the People of St. Philip 
 

Wednesday, August 24, 2022 
St. Bartholomew, Apostle  

 8:00 AM    Doug Fuller  
( Steve & Carrie Sawin and Family ) 

 
Thursday, August 25,  2022 

Weekday  
No Mass - Fr. Out of Town 

  

Friday, August 26, 2022  
Weekday  

No Mass - Fr. Out of Town 
  

Saturday, August 27, 2022  
St. Monica  

5:00 PM    For The People Of St. Lawrence & St. Philip 
and  John & Ilene Hosey   

In Honor of  Their 67th Wedding Anniversary 
 

Sunday, August 28,  2022 
Twenty-Second Sunday In Ordinary Time  

8:00 AM    Bob Grinarml 
( St. Philip Altar Rosary Society ) 

  

10:00 AM    Mike Mihalak 
In Memory of His Birthday 

( His Family )  

Mass Intentions 

 
Contact Information 

Fr. Marc Solomon 
Email - marcjosephsolomon@yahoo.com 

 
Deacon Paul McCoy  

Email - pwmccoy@aol.com 
 

Parish Office 
Lori Adamson 

Phone - 814-756-3623    Fax - 814-756--5918 
Email - stlawrencealbion@gmail.com   

 
Faith Formation  

Faith Formation Leader … Susie Muetzel, OFS 
814-464-6196 or 814-756-3623 

Email - stlawrencelife@gmail.com 
 

Center/Rental Information 
Renae Mihalak 

814-756-4840 -- Leave a Message. 
 

Parish Office Hours  
9:00 am till 2:00 pm  

Monday thru Thursday  

Lector Schedule 
 

Saturday August 27 – 5:00 pm –  Marge Mayer 

Sunday, August 28 – 10:00 pm –  Rob Adamczyk 

 

Saturday September 3 – 5:00 pm –  Patricia Thompson 

Sunday, September 4 – 10:00 pm –  Susie Muetzel 

Saturday September 10 – 5:00 pm –  Marge Mayer 

Sunday, September 11 – 10:00 pm –  Carl Pry 

 

Saturday September 17 – 5:00 pm – Carrie Sawin 

Sunday, September 18 – 10:00 pm –  Rob Adamczyk 

 

 

 



  
        Twenty-First Sunday In Ordinary Time                                                    August 21, 2022  

 

 
August 21, 2022 

 
 
The Queenship of the Blessed Virgin Mary 

 

On August 22nd, the Church celebrates the Queenship of the Blessed Virgin Mary.  
Pope Pius XII established this feast day in 1954. However, Mary’s Queenship has strong roots in Scripture and  
traditional prayers. We remember the Coronation of Mary in the last Glorious Mystery of the Rosary. Mary as 
“Queen of Heaven” is an ancient address given to Mary in prayer that dates back to at least the fourth century. 
Also, the imagery of Mary as queen of heaven was prevalent in the Middle Ages. 
 

In Israel, the mother of the king held the role of the queen mother. In essence, she had a position of great  
prominence in the court, and the king would usually acquiesce to her wishes as described in 1 Kings 2:20; Then 
she said, “I have one small request to make of you do not refuse me.” And the king said to her, “Make you request, my 
mother, for I will not refuse you.” 

 

As Jesus is the king, that makes Mary his queen mother according to Jewish tradition. Getting to the king through 
the queen mother spurred Christians to ask Mary to intercede to Jesus on their behalf. Mary’s Queenship is a  
sharing in Jesus’ Kingship. 
 

The feast of the Queenship of the Blessed Virgin Mary is a logical follow-up to the Assumption and is celebrated on 
the octave day of that feast (the eighth day after a feast). In the Encyclical To the Queen of Heaven, Pope Pius XII 
points out that Mary deserves that title because she is the Mother of God and because of her intercessory power.  
 

Rightfully, Mary was assumed into heaven and crowned queen of heaven and earth. 
 

Holy Mary, Mother of God, pray for us. 
 

Deacon Paul 

 

 

 

There will be a Fall Dinner Planning Meeting  on 

Tuesday, August 30th at 7:00, following Holy Hour.  

The meeting will take place in the St. Lawrence Parish 

Center.  All parishioners are invited to attend.   

A Family Perspective From The Diocese 

The phrase in today’s gospel, “I don’t know where you 

come from,” is often used by parents about children and 

children about parents. Change is so rapid one generation 

has little in common with another. We must depend on  

love, trust, and mutual respect to bridge this gap.  



  
Weaver 

Hair ! 
Beauty Salon 

 &  

Barber Shop 
 

Karen Weaver 
 

11 North Main St 

Albion 
   

756-4894 

 

 

Praise and Worship Choir 

 

 

  
                   

Under the direction of Carrie Sawin 
for students from K - 12 

 

Call Carrie Sawin at 756-4658 or e-mail at   

carriesawin@roadrunner.com with questions.  

                  
  St. Lawrence and St. Philip Church 
 
                  Membership Form 
 
    Name      _____________________________________________ 
  
    Address  _____________________________________________ 
 
    Phone     ________________ E-Mail ______________________ 

  Contact: Tammy Maskrey 

 

 

Ladies of the Rosary  

Meetings  

First Thursday of the 

month at 6:30PM 

All Ladies of the parish are welcome! 

JOIN THE  
KNIGHTS OF 
COLUMBUS 

A CATHOLIC  
FAMILY FRATERNAL  

SERVICE ORGANIZATION 

CALL:    JOHN SHADE                 756-4512 

St. Lawrence 
Faith Formation 

Sundays 11:00am-
12:30pm 

K through 11 
To register contact:  

Susie Muetzel at 

814-464-6196  

Ministries 
 

Serve the Lord and serve the 

Parish  as an: 
 

 Altar Server  

students grade 4 and up 
  

Eucharistic Minister  

post confirmation Adults 
  

Lector  

post confirmation Adults 
  

Greeter  

high school students and up 
 

Please Check One 
   

 New   

 

 Address Change 

  

 Moving out of Parish 

 

 

Cursillo 

“Making a friend, being a friend,  

and  

introducing that friend to Christ.” 

Parish Coordinators:  

Terry and Patti Bowersox 814-756-5859 

 Your CHOIR needs YOUR   

   voice…  
   * to lead the singing of the Assembly 
 
    * to embellish the music of the liturgy 
 
    * to become a future cantor  
 
 Consider becoming a member TODAY! 

 

 

   

 

“Those who sing pray twice!”  

~St. Augustine 
 

 

            Irene Petruska 
              12450 Rt. 98 
 Edinboro, Pa.  16412 
            (814)384-3176 

Springfield Monument Company     
Cemetery Memorial Specialists  

 
Jim & Rosa Youschak                    
Owner / Memorial Designer 

 
PO Box 247                                                          
11885 Main Street                                                  
East Springfield  PA  16411  
  
1-800-729-3516                                                     
Local: 922-3596 
www.springfieldmonument.com     

 

 



  

Sacrificial Giving For The Weekend Of  
August 13th & 14th 

 
Weekly Offertory Budget Goal 

 $ 3,750.00  
 

              Amount Collected ….  $ 2,424.49 

  
Catholic Services Appeal  2022 

 
Diocesan Assessment/Parish Goal  

$ 29,375 
 

            Number of Families …………... 164  
            Number of Pledges ………...…… 36 

 
        Total Amount Pledged …….…. $ 16,176 
        Total Amount Collected …..…. $ 16,599 

 

 

 

 

Fr. Marc will be out of town  

Wednesday, Thursday & Friday  

of this coming week. 

 

 Weekday Mass on Wednesday, August 24th 

will be at 8:00 AM.   

 

There will be no Weekday Mass on  

Thursday August 25th and Friday August 26th.   

 

Mass Intentions for these days will be rescheduled. 

   
 
      
                      
 
 
 
 
Monday,  August 22 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Tuesday , August 23 
 
 
 
 
Wednesday, August 24 

Bingo -  6:30 pm 
Doors Open at 5:30 pm 
St. Lawrence Parish Center 
 
AA Meeting - 8 pm  
St. Lawrence Parish Center  
 
St. Philip Feast Day Mass- 6:00 pm 
St. Philip Church 
Tureen Supper Following Mass 
St. Philip Parish Center 
 
AA Meeting - 8 pm  
St. Lawrence Parish Center 

Philip Benizi was born Italy on August 15, 1233. 

Philip possessed a deep love of Mary and the  

crucified Christ and was known for his kindness and 

concern for the poor, his unique humility and strong 

zeal for the work of the Kingdom of God.  

 

He attracted many converts to the Church, and  

reconciled many others. He helped St. Juliana  

establish a Servite Third Order and he later retired to 

an impoverished Servite House at Todi, where he 

died on August 22, 1285. He was canonized on  

August 23, 1671.  

There will be no Holy Hour on Tuesday, August 

23rd due to a special St. Philip’s Feast Day Mass.  

Mass will be at 6:00 pm at St. Philip Church.  Please 

come and celebrate St. Philip with Mass, followed by  

a Tureen Supper in the Parish Center. 

Save The Date!  
There will be a Flu Clinic on Wednesday, 

September 21st from 9:00 - 11:00  
at the St. Lawrence Parish Center.  

Authorization forms are 
 at the entrances of both churches. 



  

 
Let us pray for the souls of 

Doug Hambry & Rudy Lascek,  
who recently passed away, 
and both of whom we have  

been praying for. 
May God give comfort  

to their families and their friends, 
and may they rest in peace. 

 

 

~ Monday Night Bingo ~ 

St. Lawrence Center 

Doors will open at 5:30  

Concessions open at 5:30 

Games will begin at 6:30 
 

Jackpot...$1,050  

in 52 balls or less 
  

Come Join The Fun!! 
 

 

Melissa 
Cherie  

Ani 
Dawn Betle 
Maria Schall 
Jon Reibel  

Mary 
Hunter Borland 

Mike Sawin  
Maryann Ion 

Andrew Segal 
Kylie Allen-Kulyk  

 Rudy Lascek 
Tom Connors 

Rachel P. 
Annie 

~Praying With A Purpose~ 
  

To add a prayer request, please contact  
Cathy Wojtecki 756-5961 or  

Norma Jafko 756-3889    
 
 

Please keep the following people  

in your prayers...... 

Please Remember Our Homebound Parishioners. 

     
 

The Knights of Columbus will be holding a raffle 
for a beautiful bench to help pay for a new  
outdoor Nativity Set.  Look for ticket sales after 
weekend masses, or call the office if you would 
like to purchase a ticket. 

Follow or type the link below to see many job  

opportunities in the Erie Diocese. 
 

www.eriercd.org/employment.html  

 
52-200 Club Weekly Winners 

~ August 2022 ~  
   

   Week 1    Patricia Thompson    Aug 7 
   Week 2    Helen Connors      Aug 14 
   Week 3    Nick & Kayla Maskrey    Aug 21 
   Week 4    Helen Connors     Aug 28 
  

Congratulations  

to our August Winners! 
   

There are tickets available  

for the 2022-2023 Season. 

If you would like to purchase one, 
please contact Tammy Maskrey  

or any member of The Ladies of the Rosary.  

http://www.eriercd.org/employment.html


  

Mission Collection Weekend of August 27-28. 

     Sister Marian says, "I am grateful for this opportunity to tell you about the beautiful  
people I met and loved in Tanzania.  In 2017 the seminary celebrated its 50th anniversary.   
I was blessed to revisit at that time and met many of my former students who serve  
as priests in a diocese that is twice as large in area as the Erie Diocese and in great need 
 of support. Thank you for joining with me in reaching out to help our brothers and sisters  
in Christ in Tanzania with your donations and prayer.  

Sister Marian Wehler, OSB, is our missionary speaker this year.   
Sr. Marian spent 7 years in the 1980's teaching young men  

at the  Arusha Catholic Seminary in Tanzania.   
Today one of Sister Marian's  former students is now Bishop Prosper in Tanzania.  

 He invited Sister Marian to speak on behalf of the needs  
of the people he serves in the diocese of Arusha.   

Upendo Leprosy Home 

St. Paul Rehabilitation Cetre 



  


